
 
 

 

 

   CALIFORNIA PARACHUTE CLUB 
                                                      P.O. Box 1065, Livermore, California 94551 
 
General Meeting: October 16th, 7:30 P.M. Airport Admin.Bldg, LVK. Changed due to building availability. 
 
Las Vegas Trip: October 21st-24th. Details to be firmed up by Madalyn. 650.359.1227 (thank you). 
I believe that the Barr’s and the Stanley’s have made reservations. 
 
Jump Day: October 31st Jump Day. 11:00 AM Lodi. Hoist a beer for Bill Stanley’s first jump 
anniversary.  
 
September 18th BOD Meeting & Hat party was held at Ray and Concha’s in the Sonora area.  Attended 
by Ray, Concha, Ken, Charloa, Ed, Shirley, Kent, Madalyn, Mike, Alice, Bill and Theresa the feast and 
fun were great. The bubble maker was going, the range was open, and the drinks and stories were 
flowing. What a great time.  
 
Talk to Silver about his Automatic Activation Device.  
  
PIA meeting: Contact Kent Walker and Bill Stanley for details. 
 
Charloa said: The following is the info that I would like to see in the next newsletter if at all possible. 
Thank you very much.  
Wind Tunnel Info 
We have set a date for the Cal Club wind tunnel outing-11:00AM Sunday morning Feb.20, 2005 during 
the President's Day holiday weekend. Mark it on your calendars now! December 15th, 2004 is the 
deadline to get your money to Charloa to cover the credit card reservation! For more technical info, 
go to www.skydiveperris.com and click on wind tunnel. For discounted nearby lodging info, click on 
"facilities." The motel will require proof of USPA membership at check-in to get the discount, so be 
prepared. The cheapest place on the list was a bit of a dive with the hardest bed pillows I have ever 
experienced! I currently have a firm commitment from Ed Barr, the Ogden's, the Stanley’s, and Kent 
and of course, the Barker’s-a total of 8 so far. I've emailed the wind tunnel reservations asking for 
the 11:00AM timeslot, and firmly committing each of the above 7 to fly for 4 minutes each, costing 
about $60 per person for that amount of flying time. If you bring your own equipment you won't have 
to rent theirs, at an additional fee. You'll need a jumpsuit, a hard helmet with covered ears, eye 
protection, proper footwear and maybe gloves, if you like. Call Charloa (925-447-1624) if you need 
more info not found at the web site. 
 Cal Club Holiday Party  
Saturday, January 29,2005 at 5:30PM 
This is a potluck dinner; please don't forget to bring your own beverages. Please RSVP/contact 
Madalyn Drago at (650-359-1227) or at madalyn@crocuta.com to let her know what food dish you can 
bring. There will be a ham and a turkey and the Stanley's have agreed to bring wine for enjoying with 
dinner, and we'll all fill in the rest of the meal. The appetizers will be at 5:30 PM and dinner will be 
served at 7:00PM. The location has changed to Bill and Charloa's house, just a few blocks from the 
Springtown auditorium at 1316 Hibiscus Way, in Livermore. It will be much easier on Charloa that way, 
plus we don't have to leave at any set time, nor do we have to cleanup before we can go home for the 
night. We can have a more relaxed and comfortable party this way, with very little setup involved. 
 
Calendar: (Subject to change to accommodate boogies, meets, etc.) 
 
General Meeting: October 16th, 7:30 P.M. Airport Admin. Bldg, Livermore.  
Las Vegas Trip: October 21st-24th 
2005 Holiday Party: Saturday January 29th at Bill and Charloa’s. 
General Meeting:  February 12th, 7:30 P.M. to be confirmed 
BOD Meeting: March, to be determined 
This unofficial publication is dated 10/03/04  


